M Gma” Tecnia Director <director.tecniaindia@gmail.com>

Regarding Safe, Natural, Clean and Eco-Friendly Holi.

Eco club delhi <ecoclub.delhi@gov.in> Wed, Mar 16, 2016 at 12:31 PM
To: principalramjascollege@gmail.com, ramjascollege@hotmail.com, drskumar35@gmail.com, ranjanadixit9@gmail.com,
director.tecniaindia@gmail.com, directortias@technia.in, varunkumar@technia.in, ys66@rediffmail.com,
rspurty@gmail.com, bvimr@del3.vsnl.net.in, tatha.seema@gmail.com, actingprincipal@kmcollege.ac.in,
chembio005@yahoo.co.in, daulatramcollegedu@gmail.com, jaswindi@yahoo.co.uk, sgtbkc.du@gmail.com,
doneelamanand@rediffmail.com, ipc1924@gmail.com, surabhika@gmail.com, maitreyi1967@yahoo.co.in,
jbihe@yahoo.co.in, info@brambedkarcollege.org, singhravi30@gmail.com, jncadmn@yahoo.co.in,
rcit_tech@rediffmail.com, principal@mirandahouse.ac.in, bani.roy@gmail.com, office@mirandahouse.ac.in

Dear Sir/ Madam,

May Kindly see the letter received from Sh. Arvinder Kejriwal Ji, Chief Minister, Delhi Govt. regarding Safe, Clean and
Eco-Friendly Holi.

You have to encourage your Students for the natural and organic colour Holi.
So you are requested to take action at your end.
Regards,

(Dr.B.C.Sabata)

Senior Scientific Officer
Department of Environment
Level-6, Wing-C,

Delhi Secretariat

New Delhi-110002

Tel.: 011-23392032

Mob.: 9717593506
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GOVT. OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
DELHY SECRETARSAT, |.P. ESTATE, NEW DELHI-110002
PHONE : 23382020, 23302830

ARVIND KEJRIWAL
CHIEF MINISTER
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Dear Principal,

We are going to celebrate Holi in a few days’ time.
Kindly extend my warm greetings and best wishes to your
students and staff on the occasion of Holi. May God bless
all of you with peace, prosperity and happiness,

Delhi Government is committed to ensure natural and
clean environment to its citizens.

In this regard, celebration of Holi in healthy and safe
manner especially by students assumes special
significance. We all are aware about harmful effects of
colours prepared from synthetic and chemical substances.

I, therefore, urge you to encourage your students to
celebrate Holi with natural and organic colours.

[ wish you all of you a very Happy, Safe and Colourful
Holi.

With warm regards,

Yours sincex‘e}y.
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(Arvind fjriwal)
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